WATKINS HALL
ON LILAC LANE
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

October 24, 1941.

Dr. F. C. Allen. University of Kansas.

Dear Doctor Allen:-

amount to send for the contribution of the girls at Watkins Hall to The Community Chest Fund but more than one-half of this three dollars is my personal gift. Our girls are not financially able to do much of this sort of work. Ferhaps I have not stressed the importance of the matter.

Your own effort is certainly great and I am sorry not to be able to help more.

Yours very truly,

Director.